
 

 

 

 

 

 
Quadrant Engineering  

2283 St. Laurent Blvd. Unit 203, Ottawa ON K1G 5A2. Tel. (613) 567.1487 Fax. (613) 567. 1493 

mail@quadrantengineering.ca 

 

11421247 Canada Inc 

768 Blvd. St Joseph, Suite 100, 

Gatineau, QB J8Y 4B8 

Friday, December 18, 2020 

 

Attn: Raad Akrawi 

 

Re:  1740-1760 St. Laurent Blvd. -Lighting Certificate (Project # 20-Q091) 

 

Dear Raad, 

 

We have designed the site lighting for the development of four (4) rental towers at 

1740-1760 St Laurent Blvd., in accordance with the following guides as requested 

by the City of Ottawa: 

 

1. It must be designed using only fixtures that meet the criteria for Full Cut-Off 

(Sharp cut-off) Classification as recognized by the Illuminating Engineering 

Society of North America (IESNA or IES), and; 

2. It must result in minimal spillage onto adjacent properties. As a guideline, 0.5 fc 

is normally the maximum allowable spillage. 

 

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Luc van der Leeden, P.Eng. 

Quadrant Engineering 

CC: to whom it may concern 


